
SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING
• Monday 18 December 2017, 5.00pm 
• Council Chambers, 2 Churchill Ave, Bright
The following business will be transacted: 
1. Childsafe Policy
2. Mount Beauty and Myrtleford Transfer 

Station upgrades
3. Resource Recovery Infrastructure Fund
4. Dinner Plain Village Green
5. Documents for sealing

FREE IMMUNISATION CLINICS
• Children: 0–5 years of age, including catch up 

program for older children
• Students: Year 7 Secondary School program
• Adults: Adult Diphtheria/Tetanus (booster)
Bright Alpine View Children’s Centre
• Tuesday 12 December 9.30am - 10.30am 
Myrtleford Mountain View Children’s Centre
• Wednesday 13 December 9.30am - 10.30am 
Mount Beauty Lakeview Children’s Centre
• Thursday 14 December 9.30am - 10.30am 
No appointment necessary

NAMING PROPOSAL

Council being the responsible authority 
under the Geographic Place Names 
Act 1998  is required to approve the 
proposed naming of an unnamed road in 
Mudgegonga. The road is situated on the 
north side of Pini Lane, Mudgegonga and 
provides access to two properties located 
approximately 1870m along the lane from 
Black Flats Road.

The proposed road name is “Orange 
Grove Lane”. The name was chosen as 
the property has long been referred to as 
the Orange Grove, reflecting the original 
orchard on the farm which included 
grapes, hops and dairy cows. The 
property was settled by Battista de Piazza 
an early Italian pioneer who constructed 
the homestead in 1878.

Council invites public comment, in writing, 
regarding the proposed road name.  
Submissions must received by the close 
of business on Tuesday, 20 August 2019.

submissions@alpineshire.vic.gov.au

or

Geographic Naming

Alpine Shire Council

PO Box 139

Bright, Vic.  3741


